
May 21, 2018 
 
 
President Calvo, 
 
Please accept this letter as my official resignation as Board Member of the Glassboro Board of 
Education. This letter comes with great difficulty as I have thoroughly enjoyed my experience 
with the board. I will be leaving my position to pursue other opportunities, thus I will relinquish 
my roles and responsibilities as board member effective Monday, May 21, 2018. 
 
I appreciate the opportunity I had to serve our school district and the residents of the Borough of 
Glassboro. Seeing the tremendous accomplishments of our students first hand, I more than 
ever realize that this is a direct result of the fantastic education provided by our faculty and staff. 
Many thanks go to you and the other board members for the support and guidance along the 
way. The experiences I had during my time as board member have been both rewarding and 
invaluable.  
 
I regret any inconvenience that my early departure may have caused the board. Please feel free 
to contact me should anything be needed from me during this time period. I appreciate your 
understanding and support in this decision and I wish the district all of the best in moving 
forward. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Andrew D. Halter 
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